
 

Grove Medical Associates, PC 

Primary Care Center of Excellence 

Welcome to our Practice! 

 

Thank you for choosing Grove Medical Associates, P.C. as your medical care provider. We look forward to developing an ongoing 

relationship with you. Our goal is to provide you with excellent medical care. 

To expedite your first visit, we ask that you please accommodate us with the following: 

1. Please bring your insurance card to every appointment. It is our office policy to require payment in full at the time of your first

visit if you do not provide us with your insurance card. We accept cash, check, Visa and MasterCard for your convenience.

2. Please call your insurance company prior to your first appointment to ensure that your Primary Care Provider here at Grove

Medical Associates, P.C. is appropriately listed on your insurance account.

3. Please bring your Driver's License or other authorized form of photo I.D.

4. Please bring the completed forms attached to this letter.

5. Please be prepared to pay any copayment, coinsurance or deductible that may be associated with your appointment.

6. Please bring in all of your medications, including all over the counter (OTC) medications that you take.

7. Please arrive at least 15 minutes prior to the start of your scheduled appointment time for patient registration. We do our best to

stay on schedule to accommodate all of our patients. Please call the office if you are going to be late for any of your

appointments, as you may be required to reschedule.

Our staff is available by phone Monday through Friday from 9:00AM to 12:30PM and from I :30PM to 4:30PM. Please allow a 

reasonable amount of time for our staff to return your calls or obtain a response from your Primary Care Provider. Our staff is trained to 

respond to the majority of patient concerns and will act under the direction of the providers when administering advice. There is always a 

provider on-call for emergencies. You may reach our answering service after hours by calling our main telephone number at (508) 753-

2060 and they will forward a message to the on-call provider. 

Due to scheduling requirements, we require at least 24-hour notice for any cancelled or rescheduled appointments. A $25.00 service fee 

may be charged for a missed appointment or cancellation with less than 24-hour notice. 

We offer our patients continuing and comprehensive care. We do encourage patients to assist us in the prevention of health problems and 

detection of diseases at the earliest stage. All health maintenance participation by our patients is expected to ensure we stay in compliance 

with health maintenance guidelines. Under appropriate circumstances, we will schedule these health maintenance appointments for you. 

We offer a Patient Portal. This allows you access to your medical records online and a secure and convenient way to communicate with 

our staff. Please ask the front desk staff about our Patient Portal and see the additional information in our Patient Portal Agreement. 

We look forward to getting to know you! 

Sincerely, 

The Providers and Staff at Grove Medical Associates, P.C. 

250 Hampton Street • Auburn, MA 0 150 l • Tel: 508-7 53-2060 • Fax: 508-7 52-4244 
www.grovedoc.com 






















